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U.S. NAVAL HOSPITAL YOKOSUKA POLICY STATEMENT
“ANTI-FRAUD”

As a command, we are committed to an aggressive program of oversight awareness,
prevention, and remedies of fraud, waste, abuse and mismanagement. Our goal is to preclude

even the slightest impression of impropriety in the handling of our manpower, material, and
money.

This policy applies to any irregularity, or suspected irregularity involving employees as well
as management, leadership, consultants, vendors, contractors, outside agencies doing business
with government employees, and any other parties with a business relationship with the
command. Any investigative activity required will be conducted without regard to the suspected
wrongdoer’s length of service, position, title, or relationship to the command.

Fraud is any willful means of taking or attempting to take unfair advantage of the government,
as outlined in SECNAVINST 5370.5C. Fraud will not be tolerated. We are all responsible for
the detection and prevention of fraud, misappropriations, and other irregularities.

Suspected fraudulent acts must be reported to the respective command Inspector General but
can be reported to any member of your chain of command. Fraudulent activity may be reported
anonymously via e-mail to NavyUSNHY okosukal GHotline@mail.mil or calling 243-8010. The
Military Whistleblower Protection Act protects members of the armed services who lawfully
discloses information to any member of Congress, an Inspector General, or a supervisor
regarding a violation of law or regulation. Supervisors and leaders of are prohibited from
retaliating against any member making the protected statements.

My door is always open if you wish to inform me of any fraudulent activities.
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